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Assembly 24
Information

Where:
35 State Street, Troy, 
NY 12180

When:
The second Tuesday of
the month at 7:30 pm

Why:  Well it’s FUN!

Dean of Assembly 24
Clem Kinnicutt
Kinnicuttc@aol.com

Our Officers:

President
Joseph Goode
joe@magicmelvin.com

Vice President
David MacDonald
david@davidmacdonal
dmagic.com

Treasurer
Robert Connors
rconnor1@nycap.rr.co
m

Secretary
Cory Haines
coryhainesmagic@yah
oo.com 

Our Website
www.sam24.org
webmaster:  
David MacDonald

National Website
www.magicsam.com

Next Meeting:  11/12
William Bradshaw 
Lecture

November Meeting

I have a special announcement, the meeting topic and location 
this month has been changed to accommodate a lecture being 
brought to us by compeer Sean Doolan.  It will be held at Christ 
Church, 35 State Street, Troy, NY 12180.  William Bradshaw is an 
award winning magician based out of the twin cities. By combining
theater training with magic principles he excels at bringing an 
entertaining show which leaves his audience spellbound. He has 
just finished a month long engagement in the world famous 
freemount experience in Las Vegas where he performed classic 
street busking for over 10,000 people.  This should be a great 
lecture.  See you there.  Snacks will be served at the meeting, see
you at 7:30pm on Tuesday at the regular meeting place.  More 
info on William is at www.willmagi.com.

Magic News

The Hoilday Party – December 10th at Moscatiello's in Troy

It’s official!  Doc Swan will be this years entertainment for the 
Magic Holiday Party.  This year the party is welcoming our friends 
from Ring 186 to join us for a night of great food, great company 
and some awesome magic.  

The fee is $27.00 per person, which includes an Italian dinner 
buffet, dessert and entertainment by “Doc Swan – Magical 
Comedy and Variety Acts.”  This act will not only be a hit for the 
magicians, but spouses and guests will really enjoy it too.  Space 
is limited so send your checks to Bob Connors, his address is in 
the left hand column on the bottom of the second page.  

More details will be available soon.
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Upcoming
Meetings

2013

January:
Elections & New Magic

February:
Rope Magic

March:
Ed Ellis Lecture
Special Date 3/29

April:
TBA

May:
Cards

June:
Open Mic Night

July:
Other Half

August:

September:

October:
Halloween Magic (Reg 
Nite)
Jay Scott Berry Lecture 
10/22

November:
William Bradshaw  
Lecture

December:
Holiday Party with 
entertainment by Doc 
Swan – $27.00 per 

This is a tentative
schedule that is subject
to change.  Please check
for updates each month.

Please be current 
on your dues.  That 
is what helps pay 
for the programs we
have.  You can send 
your dues to Bob 
Connors, Box 245, 
Round Lake, 12151. 
Make them payable 
to SAM 24 for $20.

Deputy of Assembly 24 
As your Deputy I want to make it a point to keep you informed 
about the SAM.  If you have a question please feel free to contact 
me at joe@magicmelvin.com.  

Dues are Past DUE ***********
Dues are still only $20.00 for the year, and what a bargain!  You 
must be a current member of the national SAM to be a local 
member.  This is not a rule that I have made, we choose to be 
members of a national organization and therefore we have rules 
to follow.  Guests are always welcome, but they still must pay for 
the lecturers that cost the club money.  Your dues help make a lot
possible.  Please mail them directly to Bob Connors, Box 245, 
Round Lake, 12151 or bring them to the next meeting.

The Kinnicutts
I am currently planning a banquet in their honor of Jean and Clem
as a token of appreciation for all everyone they have faithfully 
served over the years.  Taking place this Winter!

Assembly 24 is on Facebook
Assembly 24 is on facebook.  Simply search for SAM Assembly 24 
and “like” it.  Dave and I update it monthly.  Plus there are photos
and scans from the founding documents of our assembly. 

The Web Site – Pictures of the last meeting 
Want to see pictures of the last meeting, visit 
www.sam24.org.  Please take a moment if you have 
not and fill-in or update your member information.  
Compeer Dave MacDonald has worked long hours and
produced a fantastic website.  Check it out!

October Meeting – Joe Goode

The Helen Patti Lecture Series ended on a high note.  The Jay 
Scott Berry lecture was solid.  Great routines, amazing magic and 
a humble man sums up Jay Scott Berry.  We had a great 
attendance thanks to our friends from the IBM letting us share the
stage.  See you next month.

Joe Goode

President, S.A.M. Assembly24
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